
Friends, 

On behalf of CUMC's Mission Committee, I extend our
deepest gratitude for your generous support during our
recent Mission Banquet.

Thanks to your contribution, we raised an impressive
$7,122.00 at our first banquet. Your dedication and
generosity have set a strong foundation for our goal for
Missions 2025: to raise $50,000. Your belief in our mission
and willingness to be the hands and feet of Christ in our
community and throughout the world is such a blessing.

With your continued support, we are confident that we
can achieve our ambitious goal and significantly impact
the lives of those we serve. Your generosity truly makes a
difference, and we are grateful to have you as part of our
community.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. We
look forward to keeping you updated on our progress and
sharing the impact of your generosity.

Grace and Peace

Rev. Chase Burns




